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Date: August 26th, 2025
TO:  Greenfield Board of Works and Public Safety
RE:  Out of State Travel
 I am requesting the Board of Works approval for out of state travel for two command staff members.  This travel will be to Dallas Texas to meet with Clean Public Safety LLC.  We will tour multiple facilities and learn about best practices of preventing contamination as well as overall health and wellbeing when it comes to building a Public Safety Building.  This travel will be sometime in October 2026 and the cost will be less than $1,000 and we do have the money in our current budget.
Respectfully,

Chief Brian Hartman 
“To protect and serve the citizens of Greenfield”

